
 

 Notice No.: SN/2012-110  

24 December 2020 

 

Dear students and parents, 

 
Class Resumption for G12 and Revised DSE Mock Examination Timetable 

 

With reference to the EDB announcement made on Monday, 21 December 2020, the school has 
decided on the following arrangements for students, after the Christmas and New Year Holidays. 

 

From Monday, 4 January 2021 to Friday, 8 January 2021, all students from G7 to G12 will attend 
lessons on the Zoom platform, following the Zoom timetable.  

 

Starting Monday, 11 January 2021, G12 students will return to school to attend lessons on campus. 
The G12 DSE Mock Examinations will be postponed to begin on Monday, 25 January 2021. In 
order to escalate the precautionary measures, the examination venues will include classrooms, in 
addition to the School Hall. As such, an amended examination timetable is attached for your 
reference. 

 

Arrangements for G7 to G11 from Monday, 11 January 2021 onward will be announced in due 
course, awaiting further instructions from the EDB. 

 

IB students please refer to Managebac for further information. 

 

Thank you for your understanding, and please keep a close eye on the School website for further 
details. We wish everyone safety and health in this Christmas season. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


